Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services
Limited

August 8, 2023 Announcements

RESIGNATION OF BRANCH MANAGER

In accordance with ASIC Continuous Disclosure Requirement, Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services
Ltd. Wishes to announce the retirement of our Branch Manager — David Watt as at 31 July 2023.

Our branch manager David Watt is retiring after an outstanding 21 years of service. David is our
original branch manager having been involved since the day our doors opened.

Well known, highly respected and much loved by our customers, community groups, staff and
shareholders. Davids outstanding contribution excellent leadership skills and commitment to high
quality service of customers and community has ensured the Mt Evelyn Bendigo Community Bank is
one of the strongest Community Banks in Victoria.

On behalf of the staff, board of directors, shareholders and entire community we thank David for his
support, leadership and guidance and wish him all the best in his well earned retirement.

Our long serving and experienced Ann Peters that many of you know will take over David’s role. Feel
free to drop in and say hello to her and our experienced staff.

Yours sincerely
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Laura Lilley
Company Secretary
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